City of Pataskala Utility Department
Nathan W. Coey, Utility Director

Utility Department Updates for the October 17, 2016 City Council Meeting

> Director Updates

WTP1 Flow Meters. The ‘Flexim’ flow meters have been ordered and we
expect delivery and installation within the next 2 weeks.

River Forest Lift Station Project. The drawings have been submitted to the
OEPA for the required review. All property acquisitions have been
completed with anticipation of bid release in November.

> Water Department

The annual flow meter calibrations are scheduled for all treatment flow
meters.

> Water Reclamation Department

| am working with staff on some operational changes to push the
phosphorus removal capacity of the facility.

> Billing Department Update

Staff organized and archived all 2015 documents after annual audit.

Highest Regards, Nathan W. Coey, Utility Director
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